First class cleaning services

l Pawooookia

Miami, F1. 33138
To whom it may concern:
This is to notify you that our address has been changed to 157 N.E. 86 St.
Miami, Fl. 33138. Any correspondence should be made to First class cleaning services at

the above address. Please, keep this letter in our file for further reference.

Respectfully yours,

L/

Kesnel Delva




